
Public Notice 

Attention Residents: Upcoming Water Line Maintenance and Meter Replacements 

We would like to inform you about scheduled maintenance work on the water meters in our 

community. Starting July 27th, 2024 and continuing periodically on weekends until completed, 

PeopleServices will be replacing water meters throughout the area. During this time, the water 

service will be temporarily shut off to allow for the necessary work to be completed. This time 

should not exceed 2 hours per meter location. There are locations that will require pit raising, 

those locations will need additional time to be completed. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement.   

 


